
 

 

  

  

 
 June 

          
19 Supervisor Development 
 Series Session One:           
 Introduction to Supervision 
 (Lawrenceburg) 

24—28 IMEA 612 Intermediate 

 Construction and            

 Maintenance Workshop    

 Class #032717 / #092517 

 (Lebanon) 

  

 July 

 

23 - 25 IMEA Top Out Test          

 Class #040615 / #102615 

 (Lawrenceburg, IN) 

30 Supervisor Safety Series    

 Session Two: NESC / NFPA 

 (Lawrenceburg, IN) 

The Town of Jamestown is located in Boone County in Central 

Indiana. The utility was established in 1917 and currently 

serves over 542 meters providing electric, water, wastewater, 

sanitation, and streets. 

Jamestown’s wastewater department completed a $1.6 Million 

Wastewater project. The project included a new main lift         

station, converted to UV treatment, new sludge system and 

completely updated the electrical panels.  

Jamestown received an OCRA grant that provided $600,000 for 

a large storm water project that is going out for bid later this 

month. The project will include ditch improvements,               

underground drainage and an above ground swale                

construction.  

 Utility Superintendent, Bobby Taylor has been with Jamestown 

since 2013. Bobby has many years of experience in the Utility 

industry primarily working in water / wastewater before          

transitioning into becoming a lineworker. He completed his    

apprenticeship training with IMEA and shared his appreciation 

for all of the education and resources that have been offered to 

him through the IMEA.  

Bobby Taylor, Utility 

Superintendent 

Katie Conyer, Clerk   

Treasurer 

IMEA Board of Directors & Staff would like to congratulate Anita 

Ash, Office Manager for Washington Electric Light & Power on 

her retirement. We hope you enjoy time spent with family, and   

friends. It has truly been a pleasure knowing you & you will be 

missed by many.  
Anita Ash, Office       

Manager , Washington 

Electric Light & Power 

 


